
 

 

In English we will be: 
 

 Reading and exploring the book Garbage Guts, 

 Writing a preservative letter linked to the importance of 

recycling,  

 Exploring rhetorical questions and language features.  
 

 

In Curriculum we will be: 
 

 Learning about the environment and how we can make a 

sustainable change, 

 Exploring rivers and how they are used today compared to 

how they were in the past. 
 

 

 

In Maths we will be: 
 

 Learning how to add and subtract 3 digit numbers,  

 Solving money problem’s,   

 Exploring multiplication focusing on 3, 4 and 8’s and 

with the year 2 outcomes of 2, 5 and 10,  

 Exploring division.  

 

In Science we will be: 

 

 Learning about forces focusing on Magnets, 

 Considering how they interact with each other,  

 Exploring different types of materials and which ones are 

magnets and why, 

 Working scientifically to complete an experiment in our 

Kagan 4’s. 
 

 

 

                    Our topic this term in Year 3 is Sustainable      

Development 

 

 

 

 



 

 

In RE we will be: 

 

 Focusing on Judaism, 

 Exploring Yom Kippur, Rosh Hashanah, Sukkot and 

Hanukkah.  
 

 

In RSE we will be: 
 

 Focusing on living in the wider world,  

 Thinking about different jobs,  

 My aspirations for the next year, 

 Reflecting on how to use the internet safely.  

 

Reading and Spellings: 

Reading is taught in school as a whole class and therefore 

you may not see this written in their reading records – but 

please be reassured that we do read! Children will be given 

their own reading record. 

Please read with your child. Daily reading books will need to 

come in on a Monday and Thursday.  

Spellings are taught within lessons, but also sent home 

along with the home learning for the term to allow you 

practice with your child.  
 

 

 

In Art we will be:  

 

 Looking at the world of fashion,  

 We will be creating a line of clothing using recyclable 

materials,  

 Using Georgia P designs as inspiration for our stone age 

jewelry. 
 

In French we will be: 

 Looking at classroom instructions.  
 

In Music we will be: 

 Creating a melody. 
 

In PE we will be: 

 Looking at netball and team building activities.  
 
 

 

General information… 

Homework is sent home for the term via Google Classrooms. 
This should be handed in either by a word attachment or an 
image of the work completed in their homework books. 
Please ensure that all items of the school uniform are labelled, 
long hair is tied back and that appropriate shoes are worn. 
 

 

 


